
NOTICE OF 30-DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

CITY OF WATERTOWN CDBG CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Watertown, NY will be accepting public comments on the 

City’s Draft Citizen Participation Plan for its Community Development Block Grant Program 

(CDBG). The Citizen Participation Plan details how the City plans to involve residents, 

community organizations and agencies as the City develops its Consolidated Plan, Annual 

Action Plans and the Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Reports as part of the 

CDBG Program. 

 

The 30-day public comment period will begin on February 3, 2014 and last through March 5, 

2014. Full copies of the draft Citizen Participation Plan are available for public viewing at the 

City Clerk’s Office or City Planning Office located at 245 Washington St., at the Flower 

Memorial Library located at 229 Washington St., and at the Watertown Housing Authority 

Offices located at 142 Mechanic St. A copy can also be viewed at the City’s website, 

www.watertown-ny.gov. Anyone may also request that a free copy of the plan be mailed to 

them. Contact the City Planning Office by mail at 245 Washington St., Watertown, NY 13601 or 

by phone at (315) 785-7730 for additional information about the plan or to request a copy. 

 

http://www.watertown-ny.gov/

